Manor Way Primary Academy

‘Happy and successful learners’

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher:
Miss L Buffery, B.Ed.(Hons), NPQH

16th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Brier Mill Road
Halesowen
West Midlands
B63 3HA

Tel: 0121272 7310

Email:
information@manor.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website:
www.manor.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Company registration no: 07523436
Place of registration: England

As part of our science topic we will be visiting The West Midlands Safari Park on Friday 31st March. We
will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.00pm.

In the morning, please can all children attending the trip enter school via the normal entrance at the usual
time. We will then register the children and ensure toilet trips have been made.

Children attending will need a packed lunch, or to pre order a grab bag from the kitchen. The children will
need to wear winter PE kit (school hoodie and tracksuit bottoms) plus suitable footwear as there is lots to
explore outdoors.

A voluntary contribution of £20 is requested to cover the cost of the visit for children. Whilst there is no
obligation on the part of parents to contribute to the cost of activities in school time, and pupils will not be
treated differently according to whether or not their parents make a contribution, the visit will
unfortunately not go ahead if we do not receive adequate financial support. Please let Miss Buffery know,
in confidence, if this causes difficulty or if you would prefer to pay in instalments, especially if you have
more than one child in school.

If you wish for your child to take part in the trip please complete the consent form in the form section of
Parentmail and make the voluntary contribution by 3rd March , which is in the payments section.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Ahmed
Mrs Gormley

Year 2 Teacher
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